
 
 

January 15, 2025 
 
Town Manager Sheehan & Sudbury Select Board, 
 
Happy New Year!  We hope that everyone had a wonderful holiday season, and has enjoyed a 
strong start to 2025! 
 
We currently have 466 campers who reside in Sudbury enrolled for the summer of 2025, 
including 70 NEW Sudbury campers!  We have 36 Sudbury resident scholarship campers 
enrolled to date, and are processing applications for a handful more.  We will continue to work 
with the Town Social Worker to identify and enroll more local scholarship families.   
 
We were honored to have been able to serve two important local groups during the holidays.  
HOPE Sudbury brought back its annual holiday gift drive this year, and the Sewataro property 
served as the drop off and pick up point for donors and recipients.  In all, HOPE collected and 
distributed 181 gifts to 83 families from Sudbury or with children in the Sudbury Public Schools 
or at Lincoln Sudbury Regional High School.  
 
We also continue to partner with the Sudbury Community Food Pantry as a storage location for 
their collection of banana boxes, and surplus non-perishable items that do not fit in their storage 
container.  The services that these groups provide are vital all year, but particularly during the 
holiday season, and we are so happy to play a small role in the incredible work that they do for 
the community. 
 
Warm Wishes, 
The Sewataro Team 


